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Ramp Closures on Veteran’s Parkway 

Chatham County, GA (January 17, 2020) – Beginning Monday, January 20, 2020, Reeves 

Construction will be implementing ramp closures at the interchange of southbound Veteran’s 

Parkway with Chatham Parkway.  Only one ramp will be closed at a time to facilitate 

resurfacing operations, and detour signs will be installed to direct drivers around the closure.   

After the ramps at Chatham Parkway are complete, the contractor will be closing the 

southbound Veteran’s Parkway at State Route 204 ramp to complete resurfacing.  Please 

reduce speed, give yourself more time, and use alternate routes if possible during the next 

week.  The contractor expects all work related to the ramp closures to be completed next week, 

depending on weather. 

What: Ramp closures at the interchange of southbound Veteran’s Parkway with Chatham 

Parkway, and ramp closure of southbound Veteran’s Parkway at State Route 204 

When: The week of Monday, January 20, 2020 (weather dependent) 
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